Applications invited for Assets
Recovery Community Scheme (ARCS)
funding to prevent crime in
communities

The Department of Justice is inviting applications for funding from the
Assets Recovery Community Scheme (ARCS).

DAERA appoints new board member

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
appointed Mr Shane Lynch as a non-executive board member (NEBM) to the
Departmental Board.

Review of Protect Life 2 Action Plan
commences

The Department of Health has commenced a Review of the Protect Life 2 Action
Plan on suicide prevention.

Share our roads responsibly — Annual
road safety appeal from the Department
for Infrastructure and PSNI

The Department for Infrastructure (DfI) is reminding everyone of our shared
responsibility in 2024 to safeguard our own safety and that of others,
however we choose to travel on our roads.
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New contractor appointed for
Donaghcloney Surgery

The Department of Health can confirm that a new contractor has been appointed
to provide GP services to the patients of Donaghcloney Surgery with effect
from 1 January 2024.
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